
From:  
To: 
Sent: Wed Dec 04 2024 17:50:37 GMT 
Subject: External: RE: Ryan James Richard Campbell (deceased) (ref: ) 
 
 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
Thank you for sending the Regulation 28 report to the Department of Health and Social Care in relation to the sad 
death of Ryan James Richard Campbell. Please accept our sincerest apologies for the delay in responding to this 
case. 
  
The Department has reviewed the concerns outlined in the report. As the procurement of diagnostic equipment at 
Stockport NHS Foundation Trust falls under the responsibility of the trust and NHS England (NHSE), we have 
determined that they are better positioned to address the issue and provide an appropriate response. Since NHSE 
are also a named recipient in the report, we have engaged with them, and they have confirmed receipt of the report 
and are working on their response. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

 

 
DHSC PFD Oversight Team 
Quarry House, Quarry Hill, Leeds, LS2 7UE 
E:  
Department of Health and Social Care 
Follow us on Twitter @DHSCgovuk 

  
  
From: Manchester South Coroner < >  
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 12:56 PM 
To: DH Coroners Reports < > 
Subject: RE: Ryan James Richard Campbell (deceased) (ref: ) 
  
Dear Sirs, 
  
Our case reference: 35964868 
  

Please find attached a Regulation 28 Report for your attention. 

  
Kind regards, 

 
 

Business Support Assistant 

  
  
NOTE: Please do not edit the subject line when replying to this email. 
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